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     NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

 
 

 

March 12, 2024                                           
 

 

 

TO ALL BIDDERS: 

 

 

             SUBJECT:  RFP 004-23 Sign Language Interpreting Services 

 

 

The above-referenced RFP 004-23 is cancelled in its entirety in accordance with the General Provisions 

of the solicitation and will be rebid later for the following reason. 

 

 Vendor Pricing Expired 

 

Thank you for your continued interest in doing business with Prince George’s County Public Schools. 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

                                                                                                                                           

                                                                     Donna Parks, 

                                                                     Supervisor of Purchasing Services 

 

Mar 13, 2024
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